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‘Be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving each other,  

just as in Christ, God forgave you” 

Ephesians 4:32 

Dear parents, 

We have had a great week in school and welcomed three more 

lovely new children to class 2.  

Rev David joined us for worship on Tuesday and it was great to see 

him back in school again. St Christopher’s is open for services on a 

Sunday (and daily prayer) but you do have to book in. Please see 

the website for details: 

http://pottshrigleychurch.org.uk/services.html  

We’re thoroughly enjoying our time at Forest School on a Friday 

afternoon learning how to use a range of tools safely, climbing trees 

and relaxing in the hammocks – here are a few pictures from 

today’s session. 

               

     

http://pottshrigleychurch.org.uk/services.html


 

We’d like to extend a big thank you to Marie in our school kitchen 

for taking on the role of preparing delicious school lunches on site 

since the start of September. Marie has prepared an excellent 

balanced menu in line with Food Standards guidance and the empty 

plates and feedback from the children suggests this is a great 

addition! The current menu is attached for your reference – week 3. 

If you think your child may be eligible for Free School Meals, please 

click on this link for the information and application process. 

https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schools/free_school_meals.aspx A 

claim can be made for free school meals even if your child is in key 

stage 1 as the school can claim additional funding for new 

equipment and resources.  

If you haven’t already done so, the Parentmail app is the most 

convenient way to receive communications from school. Most of our 

information is sent via email and we also update the website 

calendar every week. ParentMail App 

 

Dates for next week include: 

Monday 14th September:  Front Row Music Lessons 

Thursday 17th September:  Kickstart Sports Lessons 

Friday 18th September:   Deadline for Flu forms to be returned 

     Forest School 

     

Hope you have a relaxing weekend. 

Kind Regards 

Joanne Bromley 

 

 

 

https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schools/free_school_meals.aspx
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